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SCRUTINY COMMITTEE 

 
 

12 January 2015 Agenda Item 5 

Review of Mid Kent Improvement Partnership 

Lead member: Councillor Andy Booth 

Report author: Bob Pullen – Policy and Performance Officer 

Recommendation 

That the Committee: 

are advised to consider the verbal update from Paul Taylor, Mid-Kent Services 
Director, on his objectives, and Zena Cooke, Director of Regeneration and 
Communities at Maidstone Borough Council, on the work of the cross authority 
Project Team established to undertake an independent review of the Mid Kent 
Services Director Role.   

 
1 Purpose of report and background  
 
1.1   At the special co-located meeting of the three Overview and Scrutiny 

Committees on Monday 7 July, it was agreed to set up a joint task and 
finish group to review the governance and communications of MKIP.     

 
1.2 As part of the review the Mid-Kent Services Director, Paul Taylor, provided 

information to the Task and Finish Group, and it was agreed that Mr 
Taylor would attend a co-located, simultaneous meeting of the three 
Overview and Scrutiny Committees to provide an update on his objectives.    

 
2   Conclusion 

2.1  The Committee are advised to consider the verbal update from Paul 
 Taylor, Mid-Kent Services Director, on his objectives, and Zena Cooke, 
 Director of Regeneration and Communities at Maidstone Borough Council, 
 on the work of the cross authority Project Team established to undertake 
 an independent review of the Mid Kent Services Director Role.   

 
3 Officer contacts 
 
 Bob Pullen – Policy and Performance Officer  
 BobPullen@swale.gov.uk  01795 417187 
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